
February 8, 1977 

Mr. Duane D. Pears al 1 
President 
Statitrol 
Lakewood, CO 

Dear Duane: 

FEB 10 1977 1 

-- ----.... ::!) 

It has certainly been a pleasure meeting and working with 
you on the SBA project. · 

In reading the final report, I was very pleased with the 
outcome and think that we may have accomplished something. 
I think it is remarkable that so many of the different ideas 
presented at the meetings were brought together into one 
document. I personally hoped that more specific proposals 
for the very small businesses could have been presented, but 
I certainly realize the problems involved. 

Again, it was a pleasure meeting you and sincerely hope we 
have the opportunity to meet again. 
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~-I?\ .. --~ 
Don C. Steffes ~;J 
President · 
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